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The Grade Appeals Committee, which functions as the Grade Appeals Review Board, reviewed 
four grade appeal cases during this academic year. More specifically, two cases were reviewed in 
the fall semester and two cases were reviewed in the spring semester. Due to the confidential 
nature of this Committee’s responsibilities, no further details from these cases nor the 
Committee’s deliberations and final decisions can be reported. 

 

 


